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A turf update from the GO research farm

Turf Research Update
By Duane Klundt

At Grassland Oregon, we are excited about the future of our research efforts in turf.  We 
continue to look for ways to bring new products to the market that are not just a repeat 
of what we already have. Some innovations we have, like Memphis, Wichita, and Olympus, 
have been performing well in the current tall fescue NTEP.  We are also pleased to say that 
Birmingham is performing quite nicely in the Maryland/Virginia trials. Grassland Oregon 
currently has 3 new perennial ryegrasses entered in the 2016 Perennial trial (GO-141, GO-
142, and GO-143). We can’t wait to see how they rise to the top! Lastly, we have entered 3 
new Kentucky Bluegrasses in the 2017 Kentucky Bluegrass trial (GO-2628, GO-22B23, and 
GO-2425).  These are varieties that will complement our current stable of Skye, Prosperity, and 
Milagro. Please keep an eye on all of these as we are sure that they will be an enhancement to 
your current program, now and in the future.


